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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Christmas Lunches 2023 
 
Online Order Form to be completed by Thursday 23rd November 2023  
 
We hope your child will join us to eat school Christmas lunch on:  

Thursday 14th December 
 
This will be a traditional Christmas lunch with a vegetarian alternative. A Christmas atmosphere will be 
created in the hall so do try and get your children to have this Christmas meal.  
 
The traditional lunch will be: Roast Turkey with sage and onion stuffing, chipolata sausage, cranberry sauce 
& gravy  
 
The vegetarian lunch will be: Parsnip and Sweet Potato Loaf  
 
Both will be served with: Sliced carrots, garden peas and roast potatoes  
 
Dessert: Chocolate Krispie Cake Christmas pudding  
 
(If your child has a Caterlink approved special diet, please contact the school office).  
 
To make the day extra special, we would encourage children to come to school wearing their Christmas 
jumpers or Christmas t-shirts on the day of their lunch.  
 
Due to issues with late ordering of lunches, we have closed SCOPAY to orders on the Christmas Lunch day 
and all Christmas lunches are to be pre-ordered through the online form by Thursday 23rd November.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/Jd9Muz7T5A 
 
There will be no opportunity to order a Christmas dinner after this date. Meals will still need to be paid for, 
therefore please ensure sufficient funds on your child’s SCOPAY account as orders will be added to SCOPAY 
after the closing date.  
  
If you have already ordered a meal via SCOPAY for this date, your order will be deleted, therefore you must 
complete the order form.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Mrs L Flitton  
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/Jd9Muz7T5A

